environmental affairs

Department:
Environmental Affairs
REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA

Private Bag X 447- PRETORIA - 0001- Environment House - 473 Steve Biko Road, Arcadia - PRETORIA

DEA Reference: 14/12/16/3/3/211086
Enquirles: Azrah Essop
Tel: 012 399 8529 E-mall: AEssop@environment.gov.za

Dale Holder

Cape Environmental Assessment Practitioners
P O Box 2070

GEORGE

6530

Tel: 044 874 0365
Email: dale@cape-eaprac.co.za

PER EMAIL / MAIL

Dear Sir/Madam

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF RECEIPT OF THE NEW APPLICATION FOR ENVIRONMENTAL
AUTHORISATION (ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT PROCESS) FOR THE PROPOSED
HOTAZEL SOLAR AND ASSOCIATED INFRASTRUCTURE IN THE DISTRICT OF HOTAZEL WITHIN THE
NORTHERN CAPE PROVINCE

The Department confirms having received the Application for Environmental Authorisation for the
abovementioned project on 24 July 2018. We further confirm that you have submitted these documents to
comply with the National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of 1998) Environmental fmpact
Assessment Regulations, 2014 published under Govemment Notice R982 in Govemnment Gazette No. 38282
dated 04 December 2014, as amended (‘the EIA Regulations, 2014').

Please take note of Regulation 40(3) of the EIA Regulations, 2014 which states that potential Interested &
Affected Parties, including the Competent Authority, may be provided with an opportunity to comment on
reports and plans contemplated in Regutation 40(1) of the EIA Regulations, 2014, prior to the submission of an
application but must be provided an opportunity to comment on such reports once an application has been
submitted to the Competent Authority.

Note that in terms of Regulation 45 of the EIA Regulations, 2014 this application will lapse if the
applicant fails to meet any of the time-frames prescribed in terms of these Regulations, unless an
extenslon has been granted by the Department in terms of Regulation 3(7) of the EIA Regulations, 2014.

All documentation delivered to the physical address contained in this form must be delivered during the official
Departmental Office Hours which is visible on the Departmental gate. EIA related documents (includes
application forms, reports or any EIA related submissions) that are faxed; emailed; delivered to Security or
placed in the Departmental Tender Box will not be accepted.

You are hereby reminded of Section 24F of the National Environmental Management Act, 1998 (Act No. 107 of
1998), as amended, that no activity may commence prior to an Environmental Authorisation being granted by
the Department.




Kindly quote the abovementioned reference number in any future correspondence in respect of the
application.

Yours sincerely

Mr Sabelo Malaza

Chief Director: Integrated Environmental Authorisations

Department of Environmental Affairs

Letter signed by: Ms Azrah Essop

Designation: Environmental Officer: EIA Coordination, Strategic Planning and Support

Date: 26 j;(j 2018

CC. | Robert Wagener ABO Wind Hotazel PV (Pty) Ltd Email: david@atlanticep.com
D Van Hesrden Northern Cape Depariment of Environment and | Email: none provided
Nature Conservation
Tshepe Mac Donald | Joe Morolong Local Municipality Email: registry@joemorolong.gov.za
Bloom




